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Dear Parents 

 

We are all very EGGS-cited that the Easter holidays are here!  The children 

have had a busy week finishing off assessments and then making Easter 

goodies!  We would like to send a huge THANK YOU to Reverend Liz and 

congregation of the Frogpool Methodist Church for gifting each child a 

lovely Easter Egg to enjoy.  Reverend Liz also put together a short Easter 

assembly for us to share with the children. 

 

When we return from the Easter break, Plymouth Argyle will be coming 

into school to lead some PE sessions for the classes. 

Children in KS1 will need their PE kits in school on Monday afternoons. 

For KS2 children, please bring your PE kits in on a Wednesday afternoon 

but they can stay in school for a PE session on Friday afternoon when Mr 

Parker from Richard Lander School will be taking cricket lessons with 

Kingfisher class and the Starlings will do an active mile.  Their PE kits can 

then go home on Friday. 

 

We are delighted that we can start some after school clubs in the Summer 

Term.  Starting from Monday 26 April, there will be a Sports Club for years 1 

and 2 from 2.45pm to 3.30pm.  A KS2 Sports Club will start on Wednesday 

28 April from 2.45pm to 3.45pm.  We will be sending out a short form via 

Arbor when we return to school so you can request a place for your child.  

Each club will have 25 places available and you will be notified if your 

child has a place. 

 

Working with Cornwall Music Service Trust, we will be re-starting some 

music lessons in school.  Guitar lessons and keyboard lessons will resume at 

school from Friday 23 April so if you have signed up for lessons, please 
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make a note of the date!  In May we will hope to start after school music 

lessons for other instruments. 
  

Spring assessments  We have spent the last two weeks carrying out our 

normal end of Spring term assessments.  Next term, we will be reporting 

these to you. In the meantime, we continue to welcome you getting in 

touch with the class teachers via hello@cusgarne.org for any discussions 

you would like to have regarding your child/children. 

  

Breakfast Club  A reminder that the daily charge will be increasing to £2 

per pupil per day from 19 April 2021. 

 

ParentPay  Please log on to make sure that your ParentPay accounts are 

up to date.  We do have a few accounts with outstanding balances. 

 

Truro High School  will be holding a senior school virtual open day on 

Tuesday 20 April from 4.30pm – 5.30pm.  Please use this link to book a 

place if you are interested : https://my.demio.com/ref/tBVKCQgZWYkpFpM7 

 

Pastor Adrian and his Church have put together a small fun Easter Trail 

starting from Twelveheads Methodist Church.  If you are out and about, 

why not have a go? 
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Finally, please remember that if you need to report a positive COVID-19 

test result during the first 6 days of the Easter holiday, please notify us using 

the on-line form. 

 

 
 

 

Have a super holiday and recharge the batteries ready for the Summer 

term! 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Tim Barnard 

Head of School 
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